
We’re reopening and this is how 
we are looking after our
customers and teams...

All of our people will 
be fully trained on 
revised health & 
safety measures.

Physical distancing 
will be in place in the 

kitchen & service areas. 
Masks will be worn where 

social distancing is not 
possible.

We’ve introduced 
heightened cleaning 
procedures including 
hand washing after every 

interaction & sanitizing 
stations.

All unit capacities and 
furniture set ups will be 
in line with physical 

distancing 
guidelines.

We’re staggering 
shifts to reduce 

team interaction and 
minimise contact 

points.

We’ve ensured our teams 
have access to PPE 

and will wear a 
face covering.  

Thank you for helping us all to 
stay safe.


